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Secretary General, AEPC 

  

AEPC/HO/R&PA/SG/2023 

18th July, 2023 

  
Sub: Re-opening of PLI Portal for inviting fresh applications 
  
Dear Member exporters, 
  
The Ministry of Textiles has decided to re-open the PLI Portal till 31st August 2023 (inclusive) 
for inviting fresh applications from interested companies under PLI Scheme of Textiles for MMF 
Apparel, MMF Fabrics and products of technical textiles. 
  
The flagship Production Linked Incentive (PLI) scheme is aimed to boost production, increase 
exports and curb imports. The weblink of the PLI portal will be available soon. 
  
Members are advised to take full benefit of this opportunity by applying on the PLI portal for 
availing the benefit of the Scheme. 
  
This is for your information please. 
  
With regards.  

  

Yours sincerely, 

Mithileshwar Thakur 

Secretary General  

 


